
The Planning & Zoning Board of the City of Milford, upon consideration and vote 
of said Board at its meeting held on February 21, 2012 hereby gives notice of 
Action Taken, a copy of which is on file in the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
 

1. 
 
CGS 8-24 REQUEST – ACQUISITION OF 18 GROVE STREET 

Planning and Zoning Board approval requested under Connecticut 
General Statutes 8-24 for the acquisition of 18 Grove Street for the 
purpose of constructing a pump station.  (APPROVED) 
 

 2. 
 

CGS 8-24 REQUEST – SALE OF PROPERTY – 139 NORTH STREET 

Planning and Zoning Board approval requested under Connecticut 
General Statutes 8-24 for the sale of 139 North Street to Torry 
Corporation.      (APPROVED) 

 
     

City of Milford February 23, 2012       Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk  
 
 
 

         


